
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Charles, 
 
RE:ProjectfiveK Christmas Vouchers December 2023 
 
I would like to thank you once again on behalf of our families and school for the support you 
have given over the Christmas holiday this year in the form of your very generous Aldi gift 
cards. 
 
In total the gift cards helped sixteen of our most needy families, and a total of twenty-one 
children!  
 
The families were very appreciative of the gift cards particularly with the expense of 
Christmas. One mum in particular was moved to tears on receiving the vouchers saying that 
they would now be able to have a proper Christmas dinner!  
 
Your kind donations supported:  
Child A & Child B who have additional special educational needs and have recently been 
evicted.   
Child C & Chid D whose parents are finding the cost of living crisis particularly difficult in 
terms of stress on their own mental health as well as financially.    
Child E & Child F from an extended family of six, currently supported by Family Well Being 
(social care).  
Child G & Child H recently closed to child protection but still needing support.   
Child I, Child J & Child K who all have additional special educational needs. 
Child L, Child M, Child N, Child O whose parents are really struggling with the cost of living 
crisis 
Child P & Child Q who are both currently being supported by a Child Protection Plan (social 
care). 
Child R who is a young carer for a severely disabled sibling.  
Child S who is currently being supported by Family Well Being (social care). 
Child T & Child U who are young carers for their parent 
 
All of these families struggle with significant life issues; special educational needs, 
homelessness, financial hardship, domestic abuse and mental health difficulties.   Your kind 
donations have helped make life a little bit brighter for the children and their parents.   
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I would also like to thank you for the beautiful baby play mats that were donated by your 
kind friend. 
 
The Nursery is currently using two of these and they were able to pass on some to new 
mums too.  Everyone admired the quality of the play mats and were very grateful, I can 
assure you they are well used and well loved!   
 
 
It is difficult to find the words to convey just how grateful we are that you have chosen to 
help our families but please accept our sincere thanks for all your kindness it really is very 
much appreciated. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Tina Bishop 
Family Liaison & Safeguarding Officer 
 

 


